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February 21, 2023
Good Afternoon Cros-Lex Families:

I am writing to update you about the report of a social media post containing a threat that was brought to
our attention last night. Although the post did not mention our school district specifically, we take such
matters with the utmost seriousness and we have continued to work in close communication with the
Croswell Police Department to thoroughly investigate the social media post.

The Croswell Police Department has concluded that the post was not a credible threat and was not
directed toward our district.

We appreciate the strong relationships we have built with the student body and with the community to
assist us in keeping the lines of communication open. Should you hear of any activities or social media
posts that raise questions in your mind, please do not hesitate to contact local law enforcement or any
member of the Cros-Lex administration team. You can also contact us through OK2SAY on the district’s
webpage. Please also take this opportunity to engage in a conversation with your child regarding their
social media presence and the impact posts can have not only on themself, but also on friends and the
community.

We appreciate your flexibility today as we worked to ensure the safety of our students, staff, and
community. We plan to resume school tomorrow, February 22, 2023. We will have an increased police
presence at our buildings in conjunction with our school security team.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership with our district.

Sincerely,

Colette Moody
Superintendent



